
 
 

 
SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

             NOTICE 

No: AJU/SOHAS/291/25                                                                        Date 4.09.2025 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that we are planning to 

conduct an Industrial Visit under CARVAAN 2025 to INDCHEMIE HEALTH 

SPECIALITIES PVT.LTD. KUMREK, RANGPO, EAST SIKKIM on 5th November 

2025. Tentatively the journey will start from 2nd November 2025. Including this we also 

planned for an academic excursion to various places of historical importance nearby 

Sikkim to explore the Indian heritage as well as the diversifying culture. The excursion 

duration will be of 6-7 days. Interested students may register their name with Mr 

Sumanta Sen, HOD Pharmacy. The detail expenses and all about the rules and 

regulations of the Industrial Visit will be notified shortly in upcoming circular. 
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